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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

GAE
COPY

71, Fenchurch Street, London E.C.3

relegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

27th November, 1958

Dear §£irs,
Steamer "ARDGRYFE",

With reference to your memorandum of the
16th September e st, I ghall be glad if you will
point out to the Owners that the Screwshaft Survey
will become due at the end of February next, It
ie concluded thig inspection will be dealt with

when the vessel is drydocked prior to proceeding
to sea again,

It will be appreciated if you will confirm
from the Uwners that the vessel is still laid up
at Birkenhead.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The bSurveyors,
GREENOCK,

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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